PETOSKEY MIDDLE
SCHOOL

Daily Announcements
Tuesday, January 1eth, 2024

New coloring contest starts today and
ends on January 23. Please come and
get a coloring sheet from Mrs. Norton in
the library. It would be nice to see a lot
of entries and some new competition!
Prizes awarded for 1s, 2nd and 3rd place.
Happy coloring!!

We will not have Art Club on
Wednesday, January 17th. All other
Wednesdays in the month of January,
there will be Art Club!!
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(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies &
Hints for Fishing). Mr. Swidorski will have a
meeting (Room #125) after school on
Wednesday, January 24, from 3:15 to 4:15 for
PHYSH Club. Guests from Trout Unlimited will
be teaching us Fly Tying. See you then.

Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th grade girls. IM Basketball
continues next week on Tuesday, January 16th at
Ottawa Elementary. If you are interested and need
information, please see Mrs. Zamarron (Room 144) to
get a practice schedule. You must have a physical on
file in the office in order to participate.

No School!

Chicken and
WG Waffle

Scalloped
Potatoes
with Diced
Ham

2-4-1 Pork
Tacos

1/2 Day of
School, no
lunch!
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Third Marking Period Elective Changes - 8th grade only

If you would like to request a change to your third marking period
elective(s) you can do so through the google form that has been sent to
your email. You can also access the form through this link. The
counselors work on the requests in the order they are received and will
respond to you via email telling you whether or not they were able to
change your schedule. The form will be open for you to request an
elective change until the end of lunch on Tuesday, January 16th.
Please keep in mind:

-You cannot drop Ac Lab without parent & teacher permission.

-You cannot repeat an elective that you have already taken this year.

- You will not be able to request or make a change to your schedule
once the new marking period begins.

Talk to a counselor if you have any questions.

Enrichment Writing- The Poet's Night Out Contest poems are
due Wednesday, January 17th. If you plan on submitting please
check in with Ms. Feys Wednesday January 10th at the start of
2nd hour. Poets please plan on coming to an open mic event on

Wednesday, January 17th during 1st hour. Snacks will be
provided for Poets. Check in with Ms. Feys for more information
If you are interested in writing and submitting a poem by the
17th. Room # 142.

The Ping Pong online store is Yearbook Club meets
available now! Order here

until January 21st.

on Tuesdays at 8 am,
in the staff meeting
room.



https://carter-s-imagewear-awards.printavo.com/merch/pmspp24
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefTgvavfBxPl1JmLuJciCnX6bMIMl4mtZbSMge4FwM35I9jA/closedform

Ski Club members planning on attending tomorrow's
ski night can sign up via Remind. If you still have not
sighed up for Remind, Click the link below:

Hyperlink to Remind



https://www.remind.com/join/c2b447

